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Circular 022/10                                                                                      23rd September 2010 
 
 
Dear Dentist, 
 
The Minister for Health and Children introduced legislation in July 2010, which provides for a 
50 cent charge for medicines and other items that Medical Card Holders get on prescription from 
pharmacies.  
 
I attach for your information a copy of the circular which has issued to Doctors and Pharmacists. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Patrick Burke 
Primary Care Reimbursement Service 
 
 


